Ben Greenberg

From: Dzak <Dzak@green-geo.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:40 AM
To: Ben Greenberg

Subject: Re: Outstanding fees.

Good morning, Ben:

The extension is fine with me. With that being said, please confirm if | still need to be at Town meeting
tomorrow night.

Please also forward to me all paperwork and/or correspondence that should go to the County. | will take
it all over to the County planner.

Thank you.

From: Ben Greenberg <ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 1:55 PM

To: Dzak <Dzak@green-geo.net>

Subject: RE: Outstanding fees.

Thank you for promptly responding.

I met with the Town Chair and attorney this morning.

The chairman wants preliminary comments from Waukesha County before he is comfortable putting the
CSM on the Towns agenda.

Sorry for any confusion, but | don’t think they were aware the county hadn’t received the CSM. This
should actually speed things up because you will obtain comments from the county in their preliminary
review and then the town would provide its set of needed edits. You surveyor can then make all the edits

at one time vs. multiple revisions.

For county submittal, you will submit everything to the Waukesha County Planner of the Day 262-548-
7790 or pod@waukeshacounty.gov.

I will also need to request another extension deadline.

Therefore, | am asking for a formal deadline extension untilto Jan 1, 2025, for the town to review the
CSM.

Please respond to the extension request and let me know if you have other questions.
Thank you.

Ben Greenberg
Senior Planner
Cedar Corporation
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From: Dzak <Dzak@green-geo.net>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 6:15 AM

To: Ben Greenberg <ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com>
Subject: Re: Outstanding fees.

Ben,

I will pay invoices immediately.
Thank you,

Diane Zak

From: Ben Greenberg <ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 2:29 PM

To: Dzak <Dzak@green-geo.net>

Subject: Outstanding fees.

Hi Diane,

The Town Administrator asked me to reach out to you regarding some fees outstanding.
She indicated that that if not paid by Wednesday, the Town would not be able to act on the CSM at the
10/2/24 meeting.

Also, Waukesha County staff indicated that they had not received your CSM to review, so | would suggest
submitting it to them as soon as possible.

Ben Greenberg
Senior Planner
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